

Department of Statistics

OFFICE MEMO

Colorado State University Fort Collins, Colorado 80523

TO:

Bill Emerson

October 20, 1986

Secretary-Treasurer of the

Rocky Mountain Section of MAA

FROM:

Duane C. Boes, Chairman

Department of Statistics Colorado State University

SUBJ: Fall newsletter of the Rocky Mountain Section of MAA

The following may be of interest to the readers of the newsletter.

Professor Sidney Resnick has returned to the Department of Statistics, Colorado State University, from a year's leave in the Mathemaics Department of Sussex University, Brighton, England, where he collaborated with Dr. C. M. Goldie on topics in multivariate records and limit theory. A monograph entitled "Extreme Values, Regular Variation and Point Processes" was essentially completed. Professional visits were made to Holland, Israel, Scandinavia, Belgium, Germany and many universities thoughout the United Kingdom.